
 
 

Indiana Michigan Power Company 
Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant 

One Cook Place 

Bridgman, MI 49106 

Phone (269) 465-5901 
 
 

June 14, 2022 
 
Mr. Brandon Hurley 
Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission 
505 West 15th Street 
Austin, Texas 78701 
administration@tllrwdcc.org  
Brandon.hurley@tllrwdcc.org  
 
Subject: Indiana Michigan Import Agreement Amendment Request 
 
Dear Mr. Hurley: 
 
Indiana and Michigan Power Company’s DC Cook plant is requesting an amendment to its 
Import Agreement Number 2-0300-00. 
 
We are requesting an additional 100 cubic feet of volume and 75 curies of activity to support 
the disposal of 2 liners that were moved up in the schedule and were not anticipated when the 
current Import Agreement was submitted and approved. 
 
If you have questions, please contact me by phone or by email at jgbaab@aep.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan G. Baab 
Principal Radioactive Shipper 

American Electric Power 

D.C. Cook Plant  

One Cook Place 

Bridgman, MI 49106 

(269) 465-5901 x1112 (Office) 

(269) 876-9160 (mobile) 
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